
LAST CHANCE LAST CHANCE 

SPONSORSSPONSORS

The new playground is in the final stages of 

completion and we are designing

our donor thank you wall... 

be sure your name gets included!

All donations must be in by Friday, November 5th.

Visit the "Pennies for Our 
Playground" link on our 

school website for donor 
opportunities, 

or scan the QR code!


